
Project Update: December 2017 

  

A large part of the Bats in Zambia project is impact through outreach and education. 

As well as a public talk in partnership with Livingstone Museum, we have delivered 

school talks and spoken to numerous landowners about their bat roosts. The practical 

research work we do allows us to also engage directly with the local communities we 

work with. This aspect of our work ensures that the research that we carry out is 

disseminated to the general public in the hope that knowledge about bats and their 

benefits will result in reduced human-bat conflict.  

  

  
Left: Livingstone Museum Public Talk. ©Denise Foster. Right: Volunteer Lameck 

delivering his first school talk. ©Jane Sedgeley-Strachan. 

 

  
Left: Providing advice on bats in the roof of a building during construction. ©Jane 

Sedgeley-Strachan. Right: Fascinated audience during a farm survey. ©David Lee. 


